
 

Announcements for 9/29/23 
 

If you applied as an Academy Ambassador, be sure you check your email to 
complete the Microsoft form with your polo size by THIS afternoon. The 
acceptance email came out last week. Congratulations to the 35 students who 
were selected as Academy Ambassadors! Our first training will be 8:45 a.m.-9:15 
a.m. in the 9th grade cafeteria on 10/2/23.  
 
Homecoming guest forms for SJCSD students are available in the front office and 
the BTHS website. Guest forms are due to Ms. Dupre in the Deans office by 10/9  
Students Advocating for Equality (SAFE) is accepting new members. The club, 
which focuses on celebrating diversity and promoting inclusivity, meets every 
Friday morning before school. Please see Mrs. Brown in N212 for more 
information.  
 
Photo club will be meeting on MONDAY October 2 at 8:40. Come join your 
friends, or make new friends who share a similar interest in photography.  We will 
discuss our upcoming plans, Homecoming, and all of the fun that we have 
planned.  We will meet Monday at 8:40 in Mr. Gonzalez’ room, N148.  Please have 
your signed permission slip with you.  They are available outside of N148.  See you 
there! 
 
Our Air Force JROTC will host the ASVAB test on October 18th at 9:30 AM in the 
9th Grade Cafeteria. The ASVAB test can help you decide what career path is best 
for you. You can sign up for the ASVAB test in the JROTC room located in the ninth 
grade building in room 123. 


